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Union Board rechristens
The Crib' 'Union Square9

Celebrate
cjSt. Patrick's Day Early

said that with the various

name suggestions students
offered, five requests came

for the name to remain un-

changed.
Nagaki added that be-

cause of a high turnover of
students, the new name will

be something freshmen can

identify with.
Some other suggestions

were "Re-Union- ," "The
"Dave Hardy Lunch-

room," "Roxy," "The Un-yum- ,"

and "The Briefeat-er.- "

In other business, the
board voted 9 to 5 to

approve a bylaws change in

the UPC Culture Center's
membership selection
process.

By Ward W. Triplett III

The Crib was officially
rechristened Wednesday
during a meeting of the
Union Board.

'Union Square' will be
the new name of the rest-

aurant when it re-ope-

next January after an eight-mont- h

renovation beginning
at the end of this semester.

"The Square gives an

open motif to decor," said
board member Larry
Nagaki.

"A definite feeling can
be incorporated from this

name," he said.
Union Director Daryl

Swanson, who favored the
new name from the start.

Starting Sat. through Tues. Night

32 oz. Green Beer
$1.00

Show Your Irish Spirit
819 "0" St. Under the Viaductt.. ......... zvS

The change will replace
the requirement that four
persons from each minority
group on campus be a part
of the Culture Center
membership. Positions
applied for will now consist
of interested students from
each of the minority groups
who file an application and
go through an interview.
The change also requires
that the special events chair-
men be a black, a Chicano,
and a Native American stu-
dent.

Although the motion
passed, the board was con-
fused about the statement's

wording, and Program
Activities Committee chair-

person Molly Platter was
told to obtain another state-
ment from members ol
UPC's Culture Center.

Board members LaVern
llaggem. Lane llandke, Dan

Bigbee, Steve Hardy, (iary
Hoover and Platter will bo

on the UPC interviewing
committee.

Swanson said that as of
March 1, the union's utilit-
ies were metered for the
first time. Swanson referred
to it as a mixed blessing.

"This makes us more
accountable for our own
utilities, and more careful
with our own budget," he
said. "But if the union is to
be held responsible for it's
own utilities, it may cause
an increase in the student
fees we'll need."

The university formerly
paid the utility bill, Swan-

son said.
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stuff
l arly registrat ion tor the

summer sessions and tail
semester starts Monday.

Meeting for Padre Island
UPC-SPc- y trip today 111

Columbine Room, Nebraska
last Union at 3 p.m.

Non-tradition- Students
will be having a luncheon
today from 1 1 :30 a.m. to
1 :30 p.m. in the Nebraska
Union. Room number will
be posted.

Intervarsity Christian
f ellowship will have a large
group meeting tonight at
in the Nebraska Union.

Accounting Association
will meet Mor.day at 3:20
p.m. in CBA. room 124

NU-Med- s Predental Club
and Life Sciences Advising
Center will have a pie
professional workshop Mom
10 a.m. to 3 p.m. Satimla
in the Nebraska Union.

Anyone who wants to

play badminton can do so
on Monday from 6 to 7

p.m. in Mable Lee Hall,
room 301. Lquipment will
be provided.

For information about
summer internships for

graduate studen's in Latin
American studies, contact
the coordinator for Experi-
mental Education, Old-fath- er

Hall, room 1218.
472-145- 2. The application
deadline is March 30.


